
Saturday, October 14th we celebrate:

Bays, Marshes, and Rivers Coastal Lands

All the places that we love,  
enjoy, and have saved together!

Our CanyonsOur Hills

Open Spaces and Wild P laces



This year marks the 20th anniversary of 
Friends of Harbors, Beaches and Parks. We 
invite you to our anniversary celebration. 

Official invitations and event details will be 
mailed in August. Meanwhile, here is what you 
can expect at the event:

•	 Photographs with several rehabilitated 
wild animals;

•	 Delicious hors d’oeuvres and drinks while 
overlooking Upper Newport Bay;

•	 Bidding opportunities on our creative 
silent auction items;

•	 Great conversations and reunions with old 
and new friends; and,

•	 A memorable evening with supporters and 
partners.

October 14, 2017

We’ve scheduled the Nature of Wildworks  
to join us. They will bring their wildlife 

ambassadors so you can be photographed  
with them. You won’t want to miss this!

Save the Date:
Learn more at: www.FHBP.org

Join Us as we Celebrate 20 Years!
Saturday, October 14, 2017 

 5:30 PM to 8:30 PM
Peter and Mary Muth Interpretive Center  

(Upper Newport Bay)
Tickets will be available this summer.


